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 Richard Simpson 

for Primrose Hill 

CAAC

COMMNT2015/7035/P 08/01/2016  16:56:24 ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee

12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

6 January 2016

14 Fitzroy Road NW1 8TX 2015/7035/P see also 2015/5028/P

No objection. We comment, however, that the minor change of level sought requires a considerable 

amount of excavation, underpinning, and concrete construction which is at a very high cost in terms of 

carbon footprint. This is harmful in broader terms of conserving resources: is it really sustainable 

development?

Richard Simpson FSA

Chair

12A Manley Street

London

NW1 8LT
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